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In the next few weeks your child will be learning about our exciting 5th grade band program. They will attend a presentation about our band and have an opportunity “Test Drive” a few band instruments. We hope that you will encourage your child to be part of this amazing opportunity.

Save the date…

On September 19th our band sign up night will be happening at Hille Middle School from 4:00-8:00pm. Foster families are asked to come to one session on the hour (ex 4:00, 5:00….) and Kerkstra families are asked to come to one session on the half hour (ex. 4:30, 5:30….) Each session is about a half hour.

Please keep an eye out for 5th band information in your child’s backpack next week.

Musically,

Ms. Kim



Mr. Nendza



5th Grade Band Director

Hille Band Director
skim@d142.org


snendza@d142.org
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